

Dennis B. Buckley, Mayor James W. Coffman, Clerk Treasurer

806 Main Street Beech Grove, Indiana 46107 (317) 803-9111 www.beechgrove.com

February 20, 2020

Re: From the desk of Mayor Buckley

Dear Residents,

At a special meeting of the Common Council on Tuesday February 18, 2020, the Common Council by a vote of 5-2 approved an increase in trash collection fees for Beech Grove Sewage Works customers. The following fee increases are as follows:

March 1, 2020:	\$ 17.00	(up from \$ 15.00)
January 1, 2021:	\$ 19.00	(up from \$17.00)
January 1, 2022:	\$ 21.00	(up from \$19.00)
January 1, 2023:	\$ 22.00	(up from \$ 21.00)

For Commercial Customers: (per container / tote)

March 1, 2020:	\$ 20.00	(no change)
January 1, 2021:	\$ 21.00	(up from \$20.00)
January 1, 2022:	\$ 21.00	(no change)
January 1, 2023:	\$ 22.00	(up from \$ 21.00)

This increase is needed to off-set the increased cost due to the disposal of trash generated by Beech Grove Sewage Works customers. The last increase was in 2013. Our city has absorbed rate increases each year since.

We strongly urge our residents to participate in our recycling program. If you would like to sign up, please contact us at 317-803-9111 for more details.

I would like to thank our DPW crews for their professional service in disposing of trash generated by all of us. We are blessed to have such a wonderful service in our beautiful city.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dennis B. Buckley

Mayor

City of Beech Grove